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Date: 
December 21, 2018


To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 G5 CLOSURE ON DECEMBER 24 AND 25
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO DECEMBER 21, 2018

This memo is to notify you of the G5 system shutdown. Please see message that was posted on the G5 website. 


Payments Impacted by Federal Closures on Dec. 24 and 25 
Because Federal offices will be closed on Monday, Dec. 24 and Tuesday, 25; payments and refunds will not be processed in the G5 system on those days. Payments will be impacted as follows:
· Fedwire funds requested AFTER 2 p.m. EST on Friday, Dec. 21 will be deposited into bank accounts on. Wednesday, Dec. 26.

· ACH funds requested AFTER 3 p.m. EST on Friday, Dec. 21 will be deposited into bank accounts on Thursday, Dec. 27.

International funds requested AFTER 1 p.m. EST on Friday, Dec. 21 will be deposited into bank accounts on Friday, Dec. 28.
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